
Trinity Presbytery Sacred Conversations 

The Committee on Ministry is working to renew relationships with all churches in Trinity Presbytery. Members of
COM will be contacting Teaching Elders and Clerks of Session to discuss how we might meet. We would like to
meet with: 

Teaching Elders to establish a relationship, learn about what’s going on at the church; what’s working that we
can celebrate with them, understand if there is something COM can help address, etc.  

Each Session to learn about what’s working in the church; is there something you need from presbytery that we
can work to provide; are there celebrations or needs that they have that can be shared across other churches in
the presbytery, etc. 

Once these relationships are reestablished, it is important for COM members to stay in touch with the churches
to ensure we are in sync as new needs and celebrations arise. 


